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To the Rules Committee: 

Jani Wase Vinick <jani@habersilverandsimpson.com> 
Tuesday, March 28, 2017 8:59 AM 
Comments Mailbox 
proposed rule change re economic mediators 

I am a family law attorney and an approved economic mediator in Morris County. I am not in favor of the proposed rule 
change that would require unpaid mediators to file a special civil part complaint to collect their fees, instead of simply 
filing a motion in the family part matter in which they were appointed. 
Thanks, 

Jani Vinick 

Jani 'Wase 1/inict <Esq. 

Haber Silver & Simpson 
123 Columbia Turnpike 
Suite 103A 
Florham Park, NJ 07932 
Phone: 973-966-6311 
Fax: 973-966-5331 
Email: jani@habersilverandsimpson.com 
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